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'ﬁ Keeping you well
AUG 2 2 2012

e HEALTH FACILITIES &
SERVICES REVIEW BOARD

Mr. Mike Constantino
Illinois Health Facilities Planning Board
525 West Jefferson Street, Second Floor
Springfield, IL 62761

Permit: Illinois Health Facilities Planning Act 20 ILCS 3960
Project: #10-091

Permit Holders: Adventist Hinsdale Hospttal

Permit Amount: $2,248,347

Dear Mr. Constantino;

This letter is to provide notice to the Illinois Health Facilities and Services Review Board that the
final payment has been made with respect to Project No. 10-091.

The final payment for both the reviewable and non-reviewable portions of the project was made
on July 31. We are preparing the supporting documentation required by Section 1130,770 and
will submit that to you as soon as it is completed.

Please contact me or Cristina Ruiz (630.856.2350) if you have any questions regarding this
report.

Sincerely

Michael J. Goebel
Chicl Executive Officer
Adventist Hinsdale Hospital
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